
North Beckton News 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We hope you have enjoyed the recent bank holiday weekends and Coronation celebrations.  We had lots of fun 

celebrating in school with a range of activities including a bouncy castle, face painting, sandwich making, a pho-

to booth, cake decorating and lots more. 

Our Year 6 children have all been working incredibly hard this week to complete their SATS and have been a 

credit to you all as regards their determination, resilience and dedication.  

We’d love to hear from you about your experience of the school year. Please can you take a few minutes of 

your time to complete our parent survey. 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/2ZD39YB 

Mrs Kettory 

Deputy Head Teacher 

 

 

North Beckton’s Coronation Celebration 

Thank you to all those parents and carers who joined us to celebrate the Kings Coronation last week.  We hope 

you enjoyed taking part in your children’s learning.  I’m sure you will agree that the children had a lot of fun and 

were brimming with interesting facts about the significance of the Coronation. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jewellery/Valuables 

Please be reminded that in line with our 

school uniform policy, children should not be 

wearing jewellery to school (only small studs 

are permitted). Furthermore, please ensure 

all valuable items are left at home. 

 

PTA Group 

We need you, If you would like to be part of our 

Parent Teacher Association (PTA) and enjoy or-

ganising and arranging events please give your 

name to the office.  

 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fpbs.twimg.com%2Fprofile_images%2F960428228761604096%2F_zJhL0_j_400x400.jpg&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Ftwitter.com%2Fsportrelief&docid=WPXsSVufmAd2JM&tbnid=ZbC6vS6TXl6uwM%3A&vet=10ahUKEwjAlemd24naAhXD8RQKH
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/2ZD39YB


Please talk through the weekly lunch menu with your child/ren to help them select suitable meal choices.  Next week we 

will be serving Week 2 of the menu (available on to view on our school website: https://

www.northbeckton.newham.sch.uk/) 

 

Our ‘Thought for the week ‘ 

Next week, in our assemblies, we will be thinking about: 

“WORDS HAVE POWER” 

How can words be used for ‘good’ and for ‘bad’? How can words be seen as a superpower? By speaking words, we can change how 

people feel—Can you think of some examples? 

Attendance Winners This Week 

Class with the highest attendance : 

KS1: RS 

KS2: 6K and 6M 

Perfect Punctuality awarded to 6K 

Key Dates for your Diary 

Monday 15th May: Year 2 SATS week 

Friday 12th May: Day for Us- (Zones of Regulation) 

Monday 29th– Friday 2nd June Half-term Break 

(children return on Monday 5th June) 

 

Year 2 SATS: Next week 

 

Our Year 2 children will be undertaking their SATS next week 
and have been working extremely hard in preparation for this. 

 

It is ESSENTIAL that they are having early nights next week and 
that they are in school everyday. 

 

The children will be doing their tests in small groups, with 
their teachers and support assistant, so this will be a relaxed 
and ‘regular’ environment for them. 

Holiday Activities  

Free Activities for the Half Term—  

https://tinyurl.com/NewhamWhitsunActivity    

https://tinyurl.com/NewhamWhitsunActivity

